
 

 City of Pompano Beach 

Utilities Field Operations 

Phone: (954) 786-4082 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  24-101 
 

 

 

DATE: September 30, 2024 

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM:         Nathaniel Watson, Utilities Field Operations Superintendent    

 

SUBJECT: Ordinance: Pipeline Rehabilitation Piggyback Agreement No. 12376 Contract 

 

Approval Request: 

City Commission approval to award the Pipeline Rehabilitation Piggyback Agreement No. 

12376 between the City of Pompano and Insituform Technologies Inc., LLC.   

 

Explanation: 

The Pipeline Rehabilitation Piggyback contract will allow the City to maintain and repair 

wastewater infrastructure using a trenchless method known as cured-in-place piping (CIPP). 

This technology restores piping structural integrity, reduces system infiltration, eliminates 

leaking pipe joints, improves water quality, and increases pipeline flow capacity through 

sewer mains and laterals without the inconvenience of digging up City streets.  

 

Likewise, trenchless cured-in-place piping technology will be utilized to improve stormwater 

infrastructure.  

 

Recommendation: 

The Utilities Department recommends approving the Pipeline Rehabilitation Piggyback 

Agreement No. 12376 between the City of Pompano and Insituform Technologies Inc., LLC.   

 

The fiscal impact is estimated not to exceed $2,000,000.00 per fiscal year and shall be 

funded through the following budgeted accounts:  

 

420-7248-535.65.12 

426-7586-538-65.12 


